
  

EAT   *   PRAY  *   PLAY

CBH Partnership Welcome and Welcome Back SHABBQ

SHABBAT PICNIC IN THE PARK

The community is invited to share in a short outdoor Shabbat service and a picnic for all
ages at the Welcome and Welcome Back “ShaBarBQ,” hosted by Congregation Bet
Haverim’s Partnership Committee, Friday, September 13th, 5:30 – 8:30 p.m., at Mace
Ranch Park, 3141 5TH STREET, DAVIS, CA, 95618

“Bringing spirituality into nature has become an annual end-of-Summer tradition at Bet
Haverim in recent years,” Rabbi Greg Wolfe explained.  “When we gather outdoors, we
open our senses to the wonder of our world, ushering in the blessings of Shabbat in an
environment of gratitude and awe,” he shared.

Traditional picnic games, music, and activities especially for young children and their
families, will bookend a short, family-friendly Shabbat service.  A kosher hot dog
barbecue and potluck dinner will follow, with time provided for park play and other
recreational activities. 

“Coming together as a community outdoors also encourages us to spend time together in
new ways, enjoying one another’s company while having fun,” Rabbi Wolfe offered.  It’s
an opportunity to re-connect with old friends and meet new ones.  We look forward to
welcoming families and individuals interested to share in the evening,” he added.

An RSVP is not required and the event is free.  All-beef and tofu hot dogs will be
provided, however, attendees are asked to bring something to share:
Last name A-F = Drinks
Last name G-Q = Salad/Side Dish
Last name R-Z = Dessert

Additionally, participants may wish to bring their own plate and utensils to reduce our
footprint as well as a picnic blanket or chairs to supplement existing seating. 

Congregation Bet Haverim is a Reform congregation, and the only synagogue located in
Yolo County.  For more information about “ShaBarBQ” or Bet Haverim, please contact
us at office@bethaverim.org. 


